
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to invite your child to enter our Autumn Celebrations art competition which 

is being run by our fabulous PTA team. The children are being invited to create a piece of 

artwork to represent an Autumn celebration e.g.; Halloween or Bonfire Night. The entry can 

be anything from a picture, a collage a model or could even be something like a Guy Fawkes. 

We hope that this will be a great way of having some fun together over the half term break. 

We ask that all entries are added to your child’s Tapestry account by Thursday 5th 

November and that the entry fee of £1 is sent into school by this date also. (In a sealed, 

named envelope please!). There will be a prize for the winner of each year group. 

 

All proceeds from the entry fees will go towards our PTA funds, purchasing further extra 

special resources for our children, which as a school we would sometimes struggle to 

purchase from our limited budget. The most recent funds raised by the PTA have helped us 

to purchase an outdoor learning den which will be arriving very soon! We thank them again 

for their hard work, support and commitment to raising funds for items which all children in 

school are able to benefit from.  

If you are interested in joining our PTA group, please let your child’s class teacher know. 

Although the PTA group are not able to hold meetings or large scale events as they would 

usually do at the moment, we hope that there is a light at the end of the tunnel and 

eventually we will be able to get back to some normality. All parents or family members of 

any child in school would be very warmly welcomed! 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Broadbent 


